Amy Ow

From: Kristen Outten <koutten@swca.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2020 11:02 AM

To: Camille Leung

Cc: Amy Ow; Charlotte Moran; Jessica Henderson-McBean
Subject: Highland Estates Site Inspection 11/23/2020
Attachments: Inspection_Report_Form_11.23.20.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hello Camille,

Charlotte conducted the weekly site inspection at Highland Estates on Monday and noted the following action
items. These were communicated to Bob via email. Also, please find attached the inspection report from this week’s
site visit.

Lots 9/10

e Per the SWPPP, trash cans and enclosures need to be covered.
e Track out along Cobblehill Place should be swept/cleaned. Roads should be swept daily.

e Hazardous materials (gas cans, generators etc.) should be stored off the ground and on to drip pans.
e The windbreak fencing should be securely fastened.

e Construction materials should be confined to the approved construction area (off public roadways).
e Per the SWPPP, trash cans and enclosures need to be covered.

e Track out along Cowpins Drive should be swept/cleaned. Roads should be swept daily.

Thank you,
Kristen

Kristen Outten
Project Manager / Senior Biologist

SWCA Environmental Consultants

60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100

Half Moon Bay, CA 94019

P 650.440.4160 x 6404 | C 831.331.5264 | F 650.440.4165
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Sound Science. Creative Solutions.*
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